
 

Dear Friends of Robin’s Nest,

This past month has been full of our usual fall routines and the completion of a major project we told you about. We had
previously shared that our kitchen was under construction and the cooks were having to operate out of the office area. This
month, we are pleased to share that the kitchen project is complete! Thank you to our generous donors who make projects like
this possible. As you can see from the picture included above, the kitchen space is more functional. The children recently
enjoyed a small break for National Heroes Day and were able to celebrate Heritage Day. Heroes Day is a day to remember and
honor our seven national heroes here in Jamaica. Heritage Day goes right along with that as Jamaicans are able to celebrate a
crucial part of their identity through their heritage.

Now that the kids are back in school, we were thankful for a short break from the homework and projects that keep us busy each
night at Robin's Nest. Even in their free time, the children are always working on some project. We spent a day with the Jake's
House boys cleaning up the spring (also pictured above). We also have about seven children attended a Youth Meeting at our
church every Friday evening. Join us in praying that their lives are changed from this program where they are memorizing
Scripture and participating in Bible quizzing.

As a reminder, the calendar is filling up quickly! If you are interested in visiting us in 2024, please reach out to
robins.nest.trips@gmail.com soon! We are also still continuing to accept inquiries about available positions on The Board of
Directors for Robin's Nest. Most urgently, we are in need of an onsite assistant Director. Please continue to join us in prayer as
we work towards recruiting individuals to fill these positions. If interested, please reach out
to https://robinsnesthr@gmail.com. Stay tuned for more announcements about the 25th Anniversary, GivingTuesday, and other
exciting news. We look forward to hearing from you.

God bless, 

Robin’s Nest Children’s Home

T-SHIRT SALE EXTENDED NOTICE
-Dates: The sale has been extended and will be running through the end of the
year. Please order by November 1, 2023 in order to receive before the
celebration

Be sure to send yourself actual test emails before publishing.
How this email renders in various email clients may differ from this web preview.
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